
 

  

2nd July 2021 

Year 10 Mock Exams  

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope that this letter finds you and your family well. As you are aware, we had to postpone the 

Year 10 Mock Exams due to the closure of the Year 10 bubble. We intend to move forward with 

Mock Exams from Monday 5th July 2021 as per the timetable below. We will be running our Exams 

differently for these sessions in order to ensure social distancing. The Exams will be held in both the 

Sports Hall and the Upper Gym to ensure that there is 2m between all of the exam desks in all 

directions. Students will be given their own seat, this will be their place for all exams and they will 

be in either of the 2 locations for all of their exams. Students will sanitise when entering and leaving 

exams and we will ensure doors and windows are open. 

Please can I ask for your support in ensuring that your child, if they aren’t self-isolating, attends 

school every day to sit their exams. It is vital, especially in the current situation, that we have the 

most up to date data and information for your child in every subject. This will help us to ensure that 

we address any gaps in their knowledge and any areas of weakness across their subjects. At 

present, we don’t know what the Summer Exams will look like in 2022 and we need to make sure 

that we can prepare your child in the most effective way possible to be ready for next summer.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Parker, Head of Year 10. 

 



 

  

 

I thank-you for your continued support during these challenging times. 
 

Yours faithfully  

 
 

Miss L. Proctor 
Principal 
  


